RBT/EW

12th January, 1962.

Professor J. Trueta, Nuffield Orthopaedic Centre, Oxford.

Dear Trueta.

Thank you very much for the copy of the letter from the Bursar of Pembroke, and all the trouble you have taken. Do you wish me to write direct to him from now on. It would, however, be more than helpful if I could have a member of the Committee, either yourself or Gili, to deal with problems of accommodation on the spot during the year.

There is one further point. You will remember, on the form I submitted to you, that I was trying to cater for accommodation for those who would be attending the Hispanists Conference, who may be without rooms on 12th, 13th September, the days between the two conferences. There is no obligation upon us to do this, but it might make things easier for the small number involved. Would Pembroke be willing to do this? Or should we ask Worcester, who were free when you made your previous request?

I am sending out the overseas invitations today and will let the secretary Vilanova despatch the British Isles invitations shortly. If you have any names you would like to include, do please forward them to me.

Once again, thank you very much and all the best for 1962.

Yours,

RASI